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From:
Sent: vendredi 5 juin 2020 12:12
To:  

Cc:  

Subject: RE: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean

Sure, done 
 

From: @ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 10:44 PM 
To: @ec.europa.eu>;  

ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu>;  

ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Re: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you very much for your availability. 
 
Dear , dear , 
 
Can I ask you to add  to the telephone call 
between FIA and our Commissioner? 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Kind regards 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On 4 Jun 2020, at 22:05, @ec.europa.eu> wrote: 

  
Dear , 
  
Thank you very much for the invitation. I am available to join the discussion. Thanks for sending 
me the invitation.  
  
Best regards 
  

 
  



2

From: 
ec.europa.eu>  

Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 5:10 PM 
To: @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu>; 

@ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: FW: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Dear , 
  
I hope this email finds you well.  
  
Commissioner Vălean and  will have a skype meeting with FIA I Region 
President on June 11th from 2 to 3pm .  
We would like to know if you (or a colleague from MOVE) would be available to attend this 
meeting too. 
  
In Cc of this email  who is in charge of the briefing for the Commissioner.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Kind regards, 

  
  
  
  

From: @fia.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 10:49 AM 
To: 

ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu>; @fdm.dk 
Subject: RE: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Dear Madam, 
  
Following our phone call earlier today, I am happy to confirm that a skype call can be planned 
on June 11th from 2 to 3pm. 
  
The FIA Region I president, Mr , will also attend the call. 
  
Could you please send the meeting request to both Mrs @fia.com) and Mr  

@fdm.dk) ? 
I copied his assistant, . 
  
Thank you again for your help. 
  
Best regards, 
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here: http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, 
and send us your registration number if you wish to request a meeting. 

  
  
  
  
  

From: @fia.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 9:48 AM 
To: 

ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: RE: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Dear , 
  
Thanks for your message and for setting-up the Skype meeting tomorrow. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 
  

From: @ec.europa.eu 
ec.europa.eu>  

Sent: 27 May 2020 10:10 
To: @fia.com> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu 
Subject: RE: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Bom dia , 
  
Thank you very much for your reply. For the time being, we are still only doing Skype meetings.  
  
You will received shortly an outlook invitation with the links to attend the meeting.  
  
Muito obrigada e não hesite em contactar caso necessário.  
  
Atentamente, 

  
  
  

From: @fia.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 10:00 AM 
To:

ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: RE: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Bom dia ! 
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Thanks for your kind message and for your invitation for a meeting with Ms ; I am 
available and very much willing to have such meeting. 
  
I could pass by tomorrow anytime between 2 and 6pm, or on Friday before 4pm.  
  
Please let me know if any of these options is amenable for Ms . 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 
  
  

<image002.jpg>  
 

  

 
Policy Director, FIA Region I 

  
Rue de la Science 41, B-1040 Brussels  
 
Twitter / Website 

The information contained in this message is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient  Any use, transmission to a third party, or copying of this message, in any form, is 
strictly prohibited  If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should notify the sender immediately  

  
  
  
  

From ec.europa.eu 
ec.europa.eu>  

Sent: 26 May 2020 18:19 
To: @fia.com> 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu 
Subject: FW: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Caro Sr. , dear Mr. , 
  
Thank you for your email below.  
  
Would you be available for a meeting with Ms. ?  We can propose the 28/05 or the 
29/05 in the afternoon or the week of the 08/06.  
  
Please don’t hesitate to get back at us with your preferences, 
  
Kind regards, 
Atentamente, 

  
  
  

 
Assistant to members of cabinet 
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European Commission 
Cabinet of Commissioner Adina Vălean 
BERL 09/401 
Rue de la Loi 200 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 

 
  
We would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only 
meet organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see 
here: http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, 
and send us your registration number if you wish to request a meeting. 

  
  
  
  
  

From: @fia.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 12:53 PM 
To: @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: FW: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Dear Ms , 
  
My name is , and I am the Policy Director at FIA Region I. 
  
You have been in contact with my former colleague  in the past; she has left our 
organisation a few weeks back to pursue other professional aims, and I wanted to take this 
opportunity to introduce myself and indicate that I will take over the contacts with the cabinet 
from now on. 
  
As you know, we have been trying to find an opportunity for an interaction with Commissioner 
Valean, but the crisis triggered by the COVID-19 pandemic, and the lockdown that ensued, have 
forced us to consecutively cancel several planned events, as it was the case with the Summer 
Cocktail that was foreseen to take place on June 10 and for which we were considering the 
possibility of having the Commissioner as our guest speaker. 
  
Meanwhile, we have identified another opportunity and would like to know how you feel about 
it. 
  
On November 5, a meeting of our Board will be held in Brussels and we would be very eager to 
have Commissioner Valean joining at some point during that day and having an exchange with 
our Board members about the main topics of mutual interest. 
  
I know that, unfortunately, it is probably still unclear what the situation will look like in the 
beginning of November. But we trust that such meeting will be possible to hold as a physical 
meeting, as we are fortunate enough to have a meeting room big enough to allow, if needed, all 
the safety measures including social distancing. 
  
Please let me know what you think about this idea, and whether we can proceed with sending 
an official invitation for the Commissioner. 
  
Thanks in advance, and kind regards. 
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Policy Director, FIA Region I 

  
Rue de la Science 41, B-1040 Brussels  
 
Twitter / Website 

The information contained in this message is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient  Any use, transmission to a third party, or copying of this message, in any form, is 
strictly prohibited  If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should notify the sender immediately  

  
  
  
  

From:   
Sent: 10 April 2020 11:35 
To: ec.europa.eu 
Cc: @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu; 

@ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu; 
fia.com> 

Subject: FIA Region I letter to Commissioner Valean 
  
Dear Mr , 
  
Please find attached a letter from Ms Laurianne Krid, Director General of FIA Region I, to 
Commissioner Valean. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me in regards to the follow-up of this subject. 
  
Kind regards, 
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Policy Director, FIA Region I 

  
Rue de la Science 41, B-1040 Brussels  
 
Twitter / Website 

The information contained in this message is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient  Any use, transmission to a third party, or copying of this message, in any form, is 
strictly prohibited  If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should notify the sender immediately  
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